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  Weekly Tennis Clinics 
Adult Intermediate- New Clinic with Adomas! 

Saturdays 10:00am-11:00am 

Adult Beginners  

Saturdays 10:00am-11:00am 

Shot of the Week 

Sundays 9:00am-10:00am 

Live Ball Gold New Time! 

Saturdays 11:00am-12:30pm 

Live Ball Silver & Bronze New Time! 

Saturdays 12:30pm-2:00pm 

Live Ball Fusion 

Sundays 10:00am-11:30am 

Tuesday 6:00pm-7:30pm  

Thursday 6:00pm-7:30pm 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

November 10th-12th 

L5 Junior Challenger Tournament! 

No clinics, lessons, or drop-in during the 

weekend of this tournament. 

Drop-in tennis will be available for play at 

Lobo Club during the tournament! 

November 23rd  

Thanksgiving Day 

Club House Closed! 

Friday, November 24th 

Black Friday Tennis                                           

at 11:00am – 1:00pm 

Bring your Thanksgiving leftovers to share 

with others! Tennis will be Drop-in Style! 

Date TBD 

Holiday Party this December! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Club News 

We need candidates for the 

upcoming Board of Directors 

Election to be held in January 2024! 

Deadline is Friday, December 15th. 

……………………………………………. 

Please remember to stop by the 

Club and check out our Fall/Winter 

TCA merch that we are starting to 

put out for the season! 

…………………………………………… 

Need Ideas for Christmas Gifts this year?  

Stop by the Club House and purchase a 

Live Ball certificate or Private Lesson for 

your Tennis Players! 

…………………………………………… 

 

 

  

 

 

Advertise Your Brand or 

Business! 

TCA is unveiling a new advertising 

opportunity! 

We will hang a sign promoting your 

business or brand for a set fee based 

on the size, location, and time duration 

that you choose! 

For more information regarding the 

new sign advertisement opportunity, 

please contact the front desk! 

…………………………………………. 

Call us! (505) 262-1691 

Email us! club@tca-tennis.net 

 

 

Salem Nights Mix it Up 

Highlights! 

Thank you to all those who helped 

organize and attend our            

Halloween Mix It Up Party this year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More photos are 

displayed in the 

game room at the 

Club House! 


